
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th July 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to explain how we plan to provide learners with their results this summer. These 

arrangements will apply to learners in years 10, 11, 12 and 13 who will be expecting results for 

courses entered during the academic year. We plan to operate the results service in roughly the same 

way as normal with the addition of social distancing being observed and one-way systems in 

operation. As we will be applying the current social distancing rules there may well be the need for a 

queue to form so please be patient. Everybody entering the building will also need to sanitise their 

hands on entering and leaving the school building. To conform with GDPR regulations we will only 

provide learners with their results. Please ensure that you attend school at the times listed below 

otherwise, we may not be able to issue results. Results will not be provided over the telephone. 

If learners do not wish to collect their results from school, we will post them to the home 

address. If there are any changes to the current home address, we hold for you, then please email 

the information via school@aberdareschool.co.uk.  

 

Year 13 Results Day - Tuesday 10th August 2021 

Results will be issued in Caffi Caradog and learners will enter the building through our purple 

entrance, which is close to the main visitor reception entrance - North Entrance. Results will be 

available from desks in the canteen, which will be labelled alphabetically by surname. Once results 

have been collected, each learner will exit via the south doors and leave the school premises via the 

pupil gate by the bus bays. Year 13 results service will operate from 08.30am - 11.00am. 

 

Year 12 Results Day - Tuesday 10th August 2021 

Results will be available for collection from Atrium 1. Learners will enter the building via the green 

entrance (fire exit door near the main visitor reception) and results will be available from desks in the 

atrium. The results will be available alphabetically by surname. Once results are collected, the learner 

will exit the atrium using the exits at the north east of the building via the D&T compound area. This 

results service will operate from 9.30am – 11.00am. 

 

Year 11 Results Day - Thursday 12th August 2021 

Results will be issued in Caffi Caradog and learners will enter the building through our purple 

entrance, which is close to the main visitor reception entrance - North Entrance. Results will be 

available from desks in the canteen, which will be labelled alphabetically by surname. Once results 

have been collected, each learner will exit via the south doors and leave the school premises via the 

pupil gate by the bus bays. This results service will operate from 08.30 – 11.00am. 

 

Year 10 Results Day - Thursday 12th August 2021 

Results will be available for collection from Atrium 1. Learners will enter the building via the green 

entrance (fire exit door near the main visitor reception) and results will be available from desks in the 

atrium. The results will be available alphabetically by surname. Once results are collected, the learner 

will exit the atrium using the exits at the north east of the building via the D&T compound area. This 

results service will operate from 9.30am – 11.00am. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
Mrs. K Leyshon (Assistant Head teacher) 


